
Mundy Road Elementary 
Parent Advisory Council 

This December marks the 10th year Mundy Road has   

unified the school community to share the message of 

peace and friendship with others. Proceeds from the 

kids’ market are donated 

to support families within 

the community and other 

charities. What sparked 

as a  lesson  to teach our  

children about reducing/

reusing/ and recycling 

has averaged $1200 per 

year from new and gently 

used items bought by 

kids for their loved ones. Items range in price from 25 

cents to five dollars with gift wrapping included.  

This is a large and worthwhile event. Children proudly 

bring home wrapped gifts they chose from the market. 

While families participate by contributing an item to the 

market or by giving their time to help the children and gift 

wrapping. 

For detailed item ideas please see the Kids’ Christmas 

Market handout.  

General inquiries or volunteering prior to the market  

contact Tamara Sherdah at tamurtal_08@msn.com  

Volunteers on market day contact Geraldine Robinson at 

ryandger@gmail.com 

UPCOMING PAC 
EVENTS 

 Dec. 2nd Hot Lunch     
Pasta Day 

 Dec. 9  Volunteer driven 
Kids’ Christmas Market                   
*children shop for gifts 

 Dec. 13 Cash 4 Clothes 
Final drop off day 

 Dec. 15 Falcon Wear     
Pick up in Room 105 

 Dec. 14                   
Christmas Concert  
*winners of raffle for front 
two rows of seating during 
Mundy Road rehearsal and           
Montgomery Middle   
evening concert will be 
announced before       
concert day 

 Dec. 16                     
Pancake Breakfast for          
students, last day of 
school before           
Christmas break 

MUNDY ROAD’S ANNUAL KIDS’ 
CHRISTMAS MARKET 



 

Cash4Clothes Clothing Drive 

This season is the perfect time to purge your closets of clothes and 

household items to make way for new additions. DDA is a community  

living agency providing over 50 community based programs and services 

to children and adults with developmental disabilities and their families.  

Donation bags are located by the school office. Please ensure                                

all bags are full. DDA will pickup donations by noon                                 

on Dec. 13.  

*See school posters for accepted items. 

75+ 

FULL BAGS 

= 

$ 2 PER BAG 

 

 

 

150+  

FULL BAGS 

= 

$ 3 PER BAG 

Calling all Volunteers 

Children enjoy seeing families involved in their school community. Just as support is given at 

home, family interacting with their peers and trusted school staff can create a meaningful        

impression. One that sets an example for children to model.  

Mundy Road has no shortage of areas to volunteer. Whether it is distributing food on hot lunch 

days, manning the concession table on movie nights, or taking on a PAC Executive position, 

where every parent is already a PAC member. Each bit of time given by our volunteers is     

valued and appreciated. Each moment of time spent is rewarded.  

Falcon Wear 

Celebrating Mundy Road’s New Logo 

T-shirts, hoodies and sweatpants arrive December 15! 

Pick up times are 8:30-9:15 am and 2:50-3:30 pm in 

Room 105. Look to 2017 for another chance to order.  



Frankenstein, The Raven, Jekyll and Hyde. Characters of mystery and 

fear seep beyond these pages into the walls of Mundy Road. But  

behold the effects of a fog machine, upbeat tunes, and dancing 

cheered even the most A.B. Normal brain. 

Thank you to all the attendees and volunteers who made this event 

successful! 


